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The Joint Society for Neuroscience International Affairs Committee/National Academy of Sciences Committee to the International Brain Research Organization (IAC-USNC/IBRO) in collaboration with IBRO, is financially supporting international scientists’ participation in Marine Biological Laboratory and Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory courses.
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The deadline for several courses is Feb 01, 2005.


More information about the program is available at:


 http://www.iac-usnc.org/fellowships.html





Opportunities for scientists in developing countries to attend Marine Biological Laboratory and Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory courses








